
Lab 1 – Sharepoint Online – SiteCollections 
and Subsites  - (Total screenshots 4) 

 

You can use class videos to see the Sharepoint Lab Steps 
 
 

• Site Collections, Subsites  

o Go to Sharepoint Online and create 3 Site 
Collections (YourFirstName-Final-SiteCol1, 
YourFirstName-Final-SiteCol2, YourFirstName-
Final-SiteCol3 (1 Screenshot showing all three 
SiteCollections) 

 

o Create 3 Subsites in each Site Collection 
(YourFirstName-Final-SubSite1, YourFirstName-
Final-SubSite1, YourFirstName-Final-SubSite1 
 

o Make sure all Subsites are showing on the top 
page of their Site Collections 

 

o 3 Screenshots required of home pages of each 
siteCollection where the Subsites URLs are 
showing clearly on the top of the Home page of 
each SiteCollection 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Lab 2 – How to Add Apps to Sharepoint 
Online  - (Total screenshots 1) 

 

You can use class videos to see the Sharepoint Lab Steps 
 

• Apps  

o Add 10 random apps to sharepoint online 

o (1 screenshot required about all apps showing in 
“Manage Licenses”) 



 

Lab 3 – Giving License to Users  - (Total 

screenshots 4) 
 

You can use class videos to see the Sharepoint Lab Steps 
 
 

• Giving License to Users  

o Create 10 users Amir01 to Amir10 and then give 
them only sharepoint licence. Show screenshots of 
4 random users where they have only sharepoint 
service selected. Two other Services will not be 
unselected so it is ok but unselect all the other 
services which can be unselected.  
 



 



 



 



 

 

 

Lab 4 – Change User Profile Setting  - (Total 

screenshots 4) 
 

You can use class videos to see the Sharepoint Lab Steps 
 
 

• Change User Profile Setting  



o For users amir02, Amir06, Amir08 and Amir10 
change their Department value to GBSalesAmir. 
(Take 4 screenshots of each of the above 
mentioned users only where after saving 
successfully the change then you show their 
Department value ot be GBSalesYourFirstName) 

 

 



 

 


